
 
 

11th March 2022 

 

 

Fundraising Friends – Queen Platinum Jubilee Project 

 

We are taking part in an exciting project to mark the Queens Platinum Jubilee in 2022. 

The children will be creating their own ‘Queens Portrait’ in school. We will send these drawings to ‘School Fundraising’ to 

be scanned and printed. All you need to do is keep an eye out over the next few weeks for a personalised order form 

coming home.  

For each child there will be a Unique Code/QR code to enable you to purchase your child’s design via the Online Shop to 

be printed onto the following items.  The online shop will close on the 19th March 2022. 

All monies raised will go to Fundraising Friends Greenbank. We can’t wait to see what wonderful drawings the children 

create! 

Yours sincerely 

Castle Hill Primary Fundraising Friends  

Here are memorabilia items that will be available to purchase with your child’s design: 

 

 

 
Tea Towels 
 
 
 
 

 
Coasters    

 
Cushion Covers               
 
 
 
 

 
Mugs    

 
A4 Print                                 
 
 
 
 

 


